IEM Committee

From: Charlotte O'Brien <charobrien@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 6:35 AM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: Sunscreen ban

TO: Chair, IEM comm.
Dear Chair and Committee Members,

Without the beauty of Hawaii we have no tourist industry. The reefs are
a big part of the attraction of tourists. Please protect this island asset.

It's been proven that these sunscreens kill reefs.
Please pass this ban to restrict their use.

Mahalo,
Char O’Brien

Char O'Brien

Founder & CEO

Carbon Drawdown Solutions
charlotte@cdsbiochar.com
cdsbiochar.com

Phone: 808 344 5339

Skype: Soil Carbon
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